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This Brief outlines the new and updated information in ‘Guidance on 
who needs a GLA licence’ 

Introduction 

1. The GLA has published updated guidance which explains what work is covered by 
the licensing scheme and who needs a licence.  The guidance also sets out the 
exclusions from needing a licence.  The new guidance is available on the GLA 
website on the Licensing guidance page in Publications. 

Who should read this guidance? 

2. The guidance is relevant to existing licence holders as well as anybody wanting to 
find out if they need a licence.  Labour users should also be aware of the guidance. 

What is changing? 

3. This guidance consolidates and replaces the following previously published 
guidance: 

 GLA Brief 4: How licensing applies to machinery rings 

 GLA Brief 10: How licensing applies to shellfish 

 GLA Brief 24: How licensing applies to the poultry industry 

 GLA Brief 25: How licensing applies to veterinary practices 

 GLA Brief 31: Forestry exclusion from licensing 

 GLA Brief 32: Exclusions from licensing 

 

If you have received a hard copy of this Brief but would prefer electronic versions in 
the future, please email communications@gla.gsi.gov.uk  

http://www.gla.gov.uk/Publications/Licensing-Guidance/

